From: Lee Lambert |

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 9:15 AM

To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>; Ward 1 Office
<ward1l@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Fwd: police budget

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Lee Lambert
Date: Mon, Feb 5, 2024 at 7:30 AM
Subject: police budget

Good Morning'

| want to express my views on the discussion of the increase of the police
budget.,

Please, please, please give the police all they ask for and more. A society cannot
function safely without them. Show how much we respect them by giving our
financial support.

Lee Lambert




